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Monday, May 20, 2024 

Fairfield County Auditor Employees Graduate from Ohio University’s Women’s Leadership 
Summit 

Lancaster, Ohio - County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. Brown is pleased to announce that three of her team 
members have participated in Ohio University’s Women’s Leadership Summit held at the Lancaster 
campus and organized by Dr. Pam Kaylor and Dr. Candice Thomas-Maddox.  On May 18, 2024, Jen 
Dickerson, Michelle Wright, and Crystal Walker graduated from this Leadership Summit. 
 
This comprehensive training program was designed for women to establish and enhance leadership 
skills.  “We are thankful to these women leaders for their participation and investment of time into 
their leadership journey,” stated Dr. Brown.  
 
Previously, Rachel Elsea and Angel Horn, also with the County Auditor’s Office graduated from 
this same program in 2023.  Along with the most recent graduates, they will continue to participate 
in data gathering efforts to inform a study on the development of women leaders. 

For more information about this new release, please contact Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer for 
the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office, at (740) 652-7030. 
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